
Aronimink Running Club

We are excited to announce that Aronimink will continue the Running
Club this school year in preparation for the 2023 Brad Schoener 5K,
scheduled for May 20, 2023.

We are inviting 3rd, 4th and 5th-grade students to participate in the
running club. The practice will be held from 3:30 to 4:30. Below you will find
our scheduled practice dates:

● Tuesday, March 7
● Tuesday, March 14
● Tuesday, March 21
● Tuesday, March 28
● Tuesday, April 11
● Tuesday, April 18
● Tuesday, April 25
● Tuesday, May 2
● Tuesday, May 9
● Tuesday, May 16

Important information:
● Students will be required to complete a physical prior to starting the

running club.
● Students will need to make arrangements to either be picked up,

go to aftercare or walk home after practice. (See attached form)
● Students are required to attend all practices.
● Please do not register your child online for the race. To be a

member of the Aronimink team, individuals must send a check or
cash into school with the registration form completed. (See
attached form) This applies to parents and students who wish to
participate in the 5K run.

We are looking forward to continuing the running club at Aronimink this
year. Please contact us with any questions.

Thank you,
Running Club Coaches
Kevin Kee
Rebecca Schaefer


